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The Honorable Tom Sloan, Chairperson 

House Committee on Water and Environment 

Statehouse, Room 521-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Sloan: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2640 by House Committee on Water and Environment 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2640 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2640 would amend existing law to require the Kansas Corporation Commission to 

provide an opportunity no less than four times per year for public comment and input on regional 

transmission issues affecting Kansas electric ratepayers. 

 

 According to the Kansas Corporation Commission, enactment of HB 2640 would have no 

fiscal effect.   

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Chief Budget Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Jake Fisher, KCC  


